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Do join us on Thursday 9th November for a musical morning 

with harpist Margaret Watson, entitled Life on a Harp String.  She 

will imbue us with her love of the harp and her illustrated lecture 

will include the design and history of the instrument.  Margaret 

will also include playing a selection of her favourite Harp recitals.  

This promises to be a most entertaining and enlightening morn-

ing:  definitely one not to be missed! 

Visitors (£7 at the door) are most welcome to join us at the Memorial Hall, Whitefield 

Road, New Milton from 9.45 a.m. when tea/coffee is available.  The lecture will begin, 

as usual, at 10.30 a.m.  For more information on TASNM please contact our Chair-

man, Chris Davies (07768 648604) or our Membership Secretary, Wendy Hazell 

(07766 073086).   

Margaret Watson - Sussex Harpist Hire for Weddings and Events 

(harpmusic.co.uk)  

SILKEN MIST. 

There’s a silken mist this morning 
Sunlight cannot yet come through. 
Delicate tracery of spiders webs 
Are ornamented with diamond dew. 

Goodbye mist see you tomorrow 
Sunlight is now climbing higher. 
Leaves are turning on the acer tree. 
Departing with a celebration of fire.  

Tom Murphy 





If you would like anything mentioned in the next newsletter including de-

tails of exhibitions/group meetings   please send  details to  

brendaweeks@btopenworld.com 

In particular it would be helpful if groups could notify me of their exhibi-

tions and send a poster. 

Also if you wish to have anything added to our Facebook page please 

send details to Lynne Dinmore <lynnedinmore@gmail.com> 



The CADArts newsletter is sent monthly to all individual members of        

CADArts and Group Leaders.  If you are a member of a group and would like 

to receive the newsletter direct please contact   newsletter@cadarts.co.uk 

I am collecting soup and 

soap on behalf of New 

Forest for Ukraine, a 

Lymington based charity 

and any donations can be 

left with me at 157 

Seafield Road, South-

bourne BH6 5LH. If I am 

out there is a box at the 

side of the house.  Your 

donations would be much 

appreciated—thank you.   


